
From: Glass, Dara
To: Patterson, Heather, EMNRD
Cc: Vernon Black; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD
Subject: Re: Devon Bellatrix 28 Fed #1H Work Plan
Date: Friday, March 11, 2016 1:36:47 PM

Vernon, 

BLM approves the proposed remediation plan. When preparing the MicroBlaze, please
 use fresh water rather than brine or brackish to ensure better effectiveness.

Please let me know when you expect to begin the work.

Thank you.

Dara

Dara Glass
djglass@blm.gov
Environmental Protection Specialist
Bureau Of Land Management, Carlsbad Field Office 
Direct:  575.234.5924   Cell:  575.361.3572
To Report Spills:  575.234.6235

The BLM approval/acceptance does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations have failed to adequately
 investigate and remediate contamination that may pose a threat to groundwater, surface water, human health or the
 environment or if the location fails to reclaim properly.  In such an event that the location does not revegetate, or
 future issues with contaminants are encountered, the operator will be asked to address the issues until the contaminant
 issues are fully mitigated and the location is successfully reclaimed. In addition, BLM approval does not relieve the
 operator of responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state or local laws/regulations.

Confidentiality Warning:  This message along with any attachments are intended only for use of the
 individual or entity to which it is addressed and may contain information that is privileged or confidential
 and exempt from disclosure under applicable law.  If the reader of this message is not the intended
 recipient or the employee or agent responsible for delivering this message to the intended recipient, you
 are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution, or copying of this communication is strictly
 prohibited.  If you have received this communication in error, please notify the sender immediately.

On Fri, Feb 19, 2016 at 1:25 PM, Patterson, Heather, EMNRD
 <Heather.Patterson@state.nm.us> wrote:

RE: Devon * Bellatrix 28 Fed #1H * 30-015-40331 * 2RP-3478

 

Vernon,
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Your proposed work plan is approved.  Keep in mind that if RRAL for the site has
 not been achieved after 180 days, OCD will require impacted soils to be removed to
 a disposal.

 

OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to
 adequately investigate and remediate contamination that may pose a threat to
 ground water, surface water, human health or the environment.  In addition, OCD
 approval does not relieve the operator of responsibility for compliance with any
 other federal, state, local laws and/or regulations.

 

If you have any questions or concerns, and for notification, please contact me.

 

Heather Patterson

Environmental Specialist

NMOCD District II

Office (575)748-1283 ext.101

Cell (575)703-0228

 

From: Vernon Black [mailto:vblack@hungry-horse.com] 
Sent: Friday, February 19, 2016 6:37 AM
To: Patterson, Heather, EMNRD; djglass@blm.com
Subject: Devon Bellatrix 28 Fed #1H Work Plan

 

Good morning Ladies,

 

Please see the attached work plan for the above referenced location. Upon approval, I can
 get a crew on it pretty quick.

 

Thanks in advance for your help.
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Vernon


